
Testimonial from family 

 

On behalf of my family I would like to thank the staff at The Birkenhead Park School for the 
successful transfer of my sister. We are extremely grateful to your staff for being so 
welcoming. We have seen a marked improvement in her and it's great to see her 
enthusiasm for going to school. The school's positive ethos and commitment to working 
with pupils to encourage their achievement has been consistently impressive. Thank you!  

 


